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The last couple of months at City Hall have been distracting with San Diego in the national news
for all the wrong reasons. But, with that behind now us, we can get back to work focusing on the
REAL issues facing our city. Below are a few ways you can get involved in helping to do just
that. I hope to meet you at one of these events.
 
WATER WISE WORKSHOP TONIGHT
Join me at 6PM tonight at the Rancho Bernardo Library to learn water conservation tips and
how to better manage your water bill. Our District Five customer advocate from the Water
Department, David Akin, will be on hand to answer questions. I hope you will join us.
 
NEIGHBORHOOD INPUT TRAINING
What infrastructure projects do you think are important for your community? If you want your
voice to be heard, attend a training session to learn more about and participate in the
Neighborhood Input Process passed by the Council this year. The policy makes permanent the
role of community feedback in the City’s process for investing limited infrastructure resources.
The District Five training for community planning group members and members of the general
public will be held on Tuesday, August 27th at 6:30PM at the Scripps
Miramar Ranch Library, 10301 Scripps Lake Drive. For those of you who work or go to
school in other areas of the City, or want to share with friends, you can find a list of all
upcoming trainings here.
 
SCRIPPS RANCH CIVIC ASSOCIATION WELCOMES STONEBRIDGE RESIDENTS
Residents of the StoneBridge community are invited to attend the StoneBridge Estates
Community Meeting on Thursday, August 29 at 6:30PM at the Scripps Ranch Library
Community Room, 10301 Scripps Lake Drive. The Scripps Ranch Civic Association is
expanding into StoneBridge Estates, and there are many opportunities for residents to volunteer
and get involved. As the City Councilman representing the StoneBridge community, I will be on
hand to answer questions and hear any concerns you have.
 
Best,

 
 
 
 
Hon. Mark Kersey
 

-----------------
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